THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS
AUSTIN

DEPARTMENT OF
INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS

OFFICE OF THE BUSINESS MANAGER

Mey 27, 1940

Dre Forrest Ce Allen
Varsity Basketball Coach
University of Kansas

Lewrence, Kensas

Dear Dre. Allen:

I have your letter of May 11 and have delayed replying
until now because of certain schedule complications.

As outlined in the last paragraph of your letter, we
could meet Kensas at Lawrence an December 9 and 10,
1940 under a guarantee of $2004,00 for each game,

You may consider this letter as & definite acceptance
of those dates and you may look for our team to be in
Lawrence at that time,

With best wishes and regards, 1 am

Very sincerely yours
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Ed Olle
Business Manager



